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This week’s Bible lessons focus on how much care and 

concern Jesus showed to others as he was on his way to 

Jerusalem to die.  In our first lesson we see how Jesus 

showed his power over life and death as he raised Lazarus 

from the dead.  Throughout this lesson we see just how 

much Jesus cares for his friends, especially as he wept at the 

grave of Lazarus.  We can always remember that our Savior 

loves each of us that same way.  He will always help us in 

times of trouble, fear, and sadness.  Our second lesson 

continues the theme as Jesus stopped to talk to Zacchaeus, a hated tax collector.  Jesus took time 

with him, showed him his sin, forgave him, and brought him to faith.  What a loving Savior!  We 

are right there with Zacchaeus.  Jesus knows the sinful things we do, yet he loves and forgives us.  

Let us follow Zacchaeus’s example by turning from our sin and correct the problems our sins have 

caused, and trust in our Savior for the full forgiveness he won for us. 

 

Kindergarteners are finishing the letter Hh this week and then learning about the letter Uu. Now 

they are familiar with all 5 vowels. This unit is not about a new Superkid, rather it is about all the 

Superkids and using the word “us.” During this unit the children will review all the Superkids and 

what each Superkid loves doing and practicing words with the “uh” sound. 

 

Our first graders are continuing their unit about contractions this week.  

Our lessons will include contractions that have a “tricky” spelling.  

 

Special thanks to the moms who volunteered to help during our 100th 

Day on Wednesday and who are coming on Tuesday to help set things 

up in our room. Your extra hands are greatly appreciated!!! It will be a 

super fun and exciting day! 

 

***The 100th Day is this week Wednesday and I am sending a note 

home with this newsletter for you to read to your child on TUESDAY 

evening. Thanks! 

 

Valentine’s Day is coming soon. Students are welcome to bring in 

valentine cards to pass out to everyone in the classroom on 

Wednesday, February 12. We will be making special mailboxes for the children to put their cards 

in. Each child will need to bring in an empty cereal box for this project. If you don’t have a cereal 

Grade 1 Spelling List 
Tested on 2/7/25: 
 
Contractions 
with n’t : 

1. can’t  
2. won’t 
3. don’t 

Memory Words: 
4. boy 
5. girl 
6. two 
7. four 
8. about 
9. over 
10. before 

 
 



box, a larger cracker box could work as well. I will be covering each box with white paper and the 

children will have a chance to decorate the box before we pass out valentines. Please bring them 

in by Friday, Feb. 7. Thank you! 

 

So that no one gets forgotten and names are spelled correctly, here is a list of everyone in our 

classroom: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot lunch this week is chicken nuggets, fries, fruit, and mini eclair. 

 

Let’s have a super week ahead! 

 

Mrs. Myslik 

 


